Legal Notice

Notice of Annual Report

On File 

     Public Notice is Hereby given that; the Annual Report for the Town of Minden for 2016 has been completed, and available for public inspection. The annual report may be reviewed at the Town Clerk’s office located at 134 State Highway Rte. 80, Fort Plain, Monday – Thursday from 9:00 A.M. to  4:30 P.M or view the document at:  www.townofminden.org
                                                                           Janet I. Trumbull

                                                                           Town Clerk

By order of the Town Board

Dated 02/6/2017                                                              
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